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Via U.S. and Electronic Mail
Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH 03301-2429

Re: DT 12-054 — Comcast ofMaine/New Hampsh ire, Inc. et aL
Petitionfor Authority to Construct and Maintain Fiber Optic Cable

Over and Across 240 Public Waters

Dear Ms. Rowland:

I am writing on behalf of Comcast of Maine/New Hampshire, Inc. and its affiliates,
Comcast of Connecticut Georgia Massachusetts/New Hampshire/New York/North
Carolina/Virginia/Vermont, LLC, Comcast of Massachusetts/New Hampshire, LLC and
Comcast of New Hampshire Inc (collectively “Comcast”) for the purpose of bringing closure to
the above-captioned docket and to obtain final licenses for all existing Comcast water crossings
pursuant to the newly enacted RSA 371:17-b.

On February 29, 2012, Comcast filed a petition pursuant to RSA 371:17 for a general
license to permit Comcast to maintain its existing cables and other wires over and across certain
of the State of New Hampshire’s public waters. Comcast’s filing was comprehensive and
included not only a list of all relevant water crossings for which it was seeking a general license,
but supporting documentation, including for each crossing the municipality in which it resides, a
description and nearest cross street, the name of the water body crossed, latitude and longitude
coordinates, Google maps, photographs and survey drawings.

On February 26, 2013, Staff filed a Memorandum with the Commission concerning
Comcast’s petition. By letter dated March 15, 2013, Comcast, with Staff’s concurrence,
requested that the Commission refrain from taking any action on Staff’s Memorandum because
Comcast and Staff were working collaboratively to resolve the issues raised in the Staff
Memorandum. On June 19, 2013 the above-referenced statute was amended to streamline the
licensing process for water crossings in New Hampshire and included new provisions relating to
the licensure of existing public water crossings not previously licensed. See Laws of 2013, Ch.
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